
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To  

The CGM, 

Calcutta Telephone District, 

34, B B D BAG(S), Kol-1. 

 

 

Sub:- Request for early implementation of posting for volunteers as sought by your  

          Office. 

 

Ref.:- SAT-GO. MIS/2009 Dt. 01.01.10. 

 

Sir, 

 

In response to above mentioned circular issued by AGM staff-1/HQ./CTD we would 

like to focus your kind attention that it has not been taken in true spirit although some 

volunteers at the level of SDE had responded spontaneously. 

 It was stated that volunteers in the field of Mobile/transmission was sought 

keeping in view of efficient GSM/CDMA services of our esteemed customer. 

 We also understand that it was a goodwill and gesture by the administration to 

carry forward and meet the growing network in Mobile field. Unfortunately we have 

observed that there had been no action in reality. 

 I would therefore request your goodself to bestow your personal attention for 

issuance of such posting order at the earliest. 

 

 

 

 

Thanking You, 

 

                                                                                            Sincerely Yours, 

Dt.:- 23-06-2010. 

 

                                                                                        (ATANU MONDAL) 

                                                                  St. Secretary, AIBSNLOA, WB St. Branch  


